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CONSTITUENCY OFFICE 

50 Sunny Meadow Blvd 

Suite 306 

Brampton, ON L6R 0Y7  

Tel. 905-840-0505 

Fax. 905-840-1778 

 

OTTAWA OFFICE  

Justice Building, Room 513 

Ottawa ON  K1A 0A6   

Tel. 613-995-4843 

Ruby.Sahota@parl.gc.ca 

RubySahotaMP.ca 

The Liberal Government believes 

that everyone should be able to 

find a place to live where they 

can raise their families and build 

their futures. Since 2015, our 

Government has helped more 

than 1 million people find safe 

and affordable homes with 

investments of nearly $13 billion.   

Now more than ever, this work is 

even more crucial. By investing in 

affordable housing, we can 

create jobs, grow our middle 

class, build strong communities, 

and help reduce homelessness.  

Our plan has made housing more 

affordable for those who need it 

the most: seniors, persons with 

disabilities, low-income families, 

and middle class Canadians.  

A MESSAGE FROM YOUR MP

WINTER 2020 

The federal Government has given the 

Region of Peel $6.5 million to establish a 

safe and voluntary self-isolation site to help 

curb the spread of COVID-19.  

When you have symptoms, self-isolation is 

one of the best ways to help stop the 

spread– but for some people, that just isn’t 

possible.  

Through this funding, the site will have 40 

units with the possibility of expanding to 80.  

Together, we’ll stop community spread in 

Peel and keep our cities and our loved ones 

safer and healthier.   

WE’RE HELPING PEEL RESIDENTS SELF-ISOLATE WITH 
THE NEW VOLUNTARY SELF-ISOLATION SITE  

While federally funded, choosing the 

location and managing the site will be 

run by Peel Public Health  



 

WE’RE BUILDING 3000 NEW AFFORDABLE HOUSING UNITS ACROSS 

CANADA 

MAKING HISTORY– PEEL RECEIVES LARGEST EVER INVESTMENT FOR 

AFFORDABLE HOUSING  
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Everybody deserves a safe and affordable place to call home. Investing in affordable housing 

will not only help us achieve our goal of cutting homelessness in half, but also help us house 

the ones who need it most, create jobs and build stronger communities in the process.  

With our new Rapid Housing Initiative, we’re investing $1 billion to create 3000 new,          

permanent, and affordable housing units across the country by: 

Developing new multi-unit rentals 

Converting non-residential buildings into           

affordable multi-residential homes 

Rehabilitating abandoned buildings and 

buildings in disrepair into affordable   

multi-residential homes 

• Through the National Housing Co-Investment Fund (NHCF) Peel is getting 

the single biggest investment for affordable housing ever made in our      

region.  

• We’re going to get more homes built and even more people housed  

 

 

• Thanks to a different stream of federal funding, we’re excited to announce 

the construction of the BBCFR 6-storey Affordable Housing Building right 

here in Brampton 

• This project will create 89 new units of affordable housing for those who 

need it 

• It also rehabilitates a registered Heritage property 
 

We’re this much closer to helping our most vulnerable find homes and 

making Brampton a better, safer, and more affordable place to live.  

$276M 
FOR 
PEEL REGION 

$13.7M 
FOR 
BRAMPTON 


